RECEIVED
JAN 13 2014

TOWN OF FAIRFAX

Jan. 13, 2014
Dear Fairfax Council Members,

It is crucial that you unanimously pass Ordinance 775 prohibiting the installation of SmartMeters and
related equipment in the Town of Fairfax for 3 years. Fairfax is a healthier town because of our current
Moratorium and thanks to our town council, Fairfax residents have been saving money by not having to
pay to PGE the monthly fee for the “privilege” of not having a SmartMeter on their property!

As I've mentioned in the past, clients want to buy or rent homes in Fairfax just because of this
Moratorium. Fairfax is known and respected throughout the country because of this stand against
SmartMeters.

With thanks,
Diane Hoffman
33 Porteous Ave.

Fairfax, Ca 19130
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